Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk

Facebook: Littledean C of E Primary School and Preschool



Loving one another, building each other up

16th September 2025

Dear Parents

Pre-School Children, visit to Roses Theatre Tewkesbury

As you can see from the attached letter we are planning a whole school visit to the Roses Theatre Tewkesbury on Monday 15th December 2025 to see the pantomime Jack and the Bean Stalk.

Our Charging and Remissions Policy (copy available on the website) states that:

Pre-School Pupils - All visits for children attending the pre-school i.e. aged three and four are optional and therefore will be charged in full for all visits and activities. Charges may be waived or reduced for children whose parents make application to the Head Teacher.

As a school we need to book and pay for tickets by 26th September 2025 we ask that parent advise whether or not they agree to pay for their child to attend this visit. We are not asking parents to pay for the visit yet.

Children who are not due to attend pre-school on a Monday can also attend the visit but would either have to pay for an additional session or swap another session. A session 8.40 a.m. – 1.40 p.m. would cost £32.50

I would be grateful if you could complete the attached and return to school by Thursday 25th September 20

2025.	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		
Many thanks Hayley McGoldrick Head Teacher Pre-School Children, visit to Roses Theatre Tewkesbury – Monday 15 th December 2025			
		Childs Name	
		 ☐ My child will not be attending the visit to th ☐ I agree to pay for the visit which costs £13.5 ☐ I would like to swap a session so that my ch 	
Signed	Dated		

Head Teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick